
 

 

 

 

 

Completion of the Faculty of Computers and Information 

Technology for January 2025 

 

  .1-The Council of Computer and Information Technology College 

meeting was held on Monday, January 6, 2025, headed by the dean 

of the college and heads of departments and administrative affairs . 

 .The meeting was attended by: University Vice President: Dr. 

Omar Al-Muqrami, Deputy Vice President: Dr. Zeinab Basyouni, 

Dean of Faculty Affairs: Dr. Nourhan Salama . 

2-Preparation of files for faculty members' certificates for the 

media center 

3-the exam form to raise the exams through the Chairman of the 

Examination Committee 

4-Raise all new doctors' data on the new portal and the new porta 

5-Preparation of statistical files for doctors  

  . -Honoring certificates for ideal faculty members6   

  .7-Cooperation between the college and the Training and 

Development Center to present a lecture entitled "Your First Step 

in the World of Artificial Intelligence" by Dr. Mohamed Rashdi . 

8-Preparation of the exam form through the Chairman of the 

Examination Committee, Dr. Muhammad Habib Al-Samkari . 

 .Preparation of exam schedules -  9   

Raise all doctors' data to the new portal  -10 



 

12 .Share Dr. Yasser discusses the academic magazine - the 

National University of Africa, entitled "Modern Violations, Cyber 

attacks, technical and procedural measures for protection ". 

13 .The new doctors : 

- Dr. Adel Adam - Assistant Professor in the Department of 

Artificial Intelligence Sciences . 

- Mr. Muhammad Ibrahim Al-Atrash - Lecturer in the Department 

of Artificial Intelligence Sciences . 

- Dr. Ramzi Ismail Mohamed Salah - Assistant Professor in the 

Department of Computer Science . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


